
 

 

Port of San Francisco 
Pier 26 Fire Water Pipe Replacement 
 
OVERVIEW 
This project will address the underdeck fire water supply lines to Pier 26. The existing underdeck piping system is 
heavily corroded and is leaking at multiple locations. There is a high probability of major failure which will result in 
loss of fire protection system at Pier 26 and significant discharge of potable water into the Bay (an environmental 
concern). 
 
The estimate for construction is $675,000. 
 
SCHEDULE 
Activity     Target Date* 
Commence Contract Advertisement Q3 2023 
Pre-Bid Conference   Q3 2023 
Due Date    Q3 2023 
Notice to Proceed   Q4 2023 
 
*Subject to change 
 
PROJECT SCOPE 
Removal of existing underdeck 12-inch fire water supply piping and associated hangers and bracing. Installation of 
new underdeck fire water supply piping and associated hangers and bracing. Installation of above deck backflow 
prevention assembly and bollards. And replacement of underground landside piping from backflow prevention 
assembly to seawall penetration point. 
 
Major Categories of Work 

• Construction (landside and marine) 
• Plumbing 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
CONTACT: Simon Betsalel, simon.betsalel@sfport.com, 415.609.8549 
 


